
Catshill First School and Nursery 
8th January 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
This half term, we will be learning about the Ancient 
Egyptians and would like to invite you into school to 
take part in your child’s learning.  On Wednesday 15th 
January we will be hosting a Mummification 
Workshop.  During that run up, the children will have 
been learning about mummies and mummification 
and will be presenting their work for you. 
 
The workshop will start at 9.00am, end at 10.00am and will take 
place in the school hall for the children in Year 3.  During the session 
the children will share their learning and we will be mummifying 
each other!  Please bring with you a few cheap loo rolls or kitchen 
rolls to help with this. 
 

We look forward to seeing you then and would 
ask you to complete and return the form below 
so that we have an idea of numbers. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Braiden-Smith and Miss Moody 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 3 Mummification Workshop 
Wednesday 15th January 
 

I/we …………………………………………………………………………………………………. will 
be attending the Year 3 Mummification Workshop on Wednesday 15th 
January 2020 between 9.00am and 10.00am. 
 

Child’s Name ………………………………………………………………………..  
Class ……………………………… 

 

 

 


